
 

REQUEST FOR TUTOR FORM 
The Waterloo Indigenous Student Centre provides one-on-one tutoring support to Indigenous students 
by financially supporting tutoring sessions.  Students can source a tutor within their academic field, or 
request support from WISC in sourcing an appropriate tutor for the requested course.  Students can 
book a meeting with the WISC Program Coordinator (wisc@uwaterloo.ca) to discuss tutoring needs.  
Students are encouraged to request support as soon as possible at the beginning of the term.  Funding is 
ongoing, per term/course, on a first come first-serve basis, until funds are exhausted. 
 
Complete this form with your information and email to: wisc@uwaterloo.ca.  
Please allow at least two business days for a response, and up to two weeks for processing of payments. 
 

STUDENT ID FIRST NAME LAST NAME 
   

PHONE CONTACT UW EMAIL PREFERRED EMAIL (if different) 
   

COURSE NUMBER COURSE NAME INSTRUCTOR NAME 
   

TOTAL TUTOR HRS (requested) TUTOR FIRST/LAST NAME TUTOR EMAIL/PHONE 
   

 

 
List all days/times you are available for tutoring (e.g.: Mondays, 10am-12pm): 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


